
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st April 2025 

Chocolate Bingo Wednesday 30th April  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to extend an invitation to all families to the ChaPTA chocolate bingo 
evening which will take place on Wednesday 30th April. This is an opportunity to have some 
old-fashioned family fun whilst socialising with both old and new friends. This is always a 
sold out event so book your tickets early to avoid disappointment. 
 
Tickets are £1 per person and will be issued on a first come first served basis. Please visit 
the ChaPTA PTA events page www.pta-events.co.uk/chapta to purchase. Tickets will be 
available from 5pm on Tuesday 22nd April. 
 
Doors open at 5:00pm and eyes down will be at 5:15pm. Bingo tickets will be sold on the 
night at a cost of £2 per single book of tickets (for all 6 games) or £10 for a book of 6 tickets 
for all 6 games. Water and juice will be available.  
 
To support this event, we are asking for donations of leftover sweets and chocolates to be 
brought into school on Friday 25th April in exchange for a dress down day across the 
school. This is a great way to get rid of all that extra Easter chocolate and contribute to fund 
raising for the school. 
 
As we do not currently have a large group of regular PTA volunteers, if you are able to 
support in setting up the event or selling tickets and drinks on the night, please get in touch 

with ChaPTA at pta@cvps.omegamat.co.uk. Any help is always gratefully received.  

 
We look forward to seeing many of you there for what is sure to be a fun evening.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support of ChaPTA and our school events. 
 
ChaPTA 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/chapta%20to


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


